
October 13, 2020

Families, friends, staff and residents,

I unfortunately need to share that we have had 3 residents test positive for Covid today. We are 
now testing, with our Point of Care antigen testing,  any other residents with flu like symptoms, if 
your loved one is being tested, our nursing staff is reaching out to you. This puts us into outbreak 
status and we are closed to all visitors.  All residents will be asked to stay in their rooms. We are 
using full PPE in the care of all our residents.  We are reporting our results to the Department of 
Public Health and following their guidance.  

We tested Staff yesterday during surveillance testing and will be looking for results starting 
tomorrow. We have notified all our coworkers this afternoon as well.  

I will keep you informed as we progress. Thanks for your support.  

Kindly, 

Luanne Rogers 
Administrator

St. Teresa Rehabilitation and Nursing Center
Bishop Primeau Senior Living Community
519 Bridge Street
Manchester, NH 03104
T: 603-668-2373
F: 603-668-0059
stteresarehabcenter.org


